
 

   

 

 

Memorandum 
 

To: Parks & Recreation Committee 

 
From: Dean R. Gazza, Director, Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management   

   
Date: 04/17/14 

 
Re: Action: Award removal/ replacement of asphalt on the Newberry Street Trail segment    

South River Street to Lawe Street to “Appleton Asphalt, Inc.” for a contract total not 

to exceed $23,742. 

 

The 2014 Capital Improvement budget allocated monies for hard surface improvements to 

park and trail hard surfaces. The budget allocated $65,000 for these projects. 

Three asphalt companies responded to requests for quotations. The entire stretch of trail from 

South River Street to Lawe Street will be pulverized, graded, compacted and paved with hot 

mix asphalt. This project is being done due to deteriorating hard surface conditions. Below are 

the quotes from each company:       

1. Appleton Asphalt, Inc. Appleton, WI- $23,742                       

2. Absolute Asphalt, Ltd. Appleton, WI- $28,638   

3. American Pavement Solutions, Inc. Green Bay, WI- $41,571  

This is one of several projects we will be conducting under this CIP in 2014. 

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 or by email at dean.gazza@appleton.org with any 

questions or comments.  
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